
 

PROPOSAL 15 

5 AAC 28.263 Prince William Sound Walleye Pollock Pelagic Trawl Fishery Management 

Plan 

Modify bycatch limits in the Prince William Sound pelagic trawl fishery, as follows: 

 

(d) During a directed walleye pollock pelagic trawl fishery, the total bycatch weight of all species 

combined may not exceed an amount set by ADFG of xxx lbs [FIVE PERCENT] regardless of 

the total round weight of the walleye pollock harvested. 

 

What is the issue you would like the board to address and why? Current bycatch limits are set 

not to exceed five percent of the total round weight of the harvest. By putting a bycatch cap in 

regulations, it will make it so the bycatch amount doesn’t increase if the GHL increases. This will 

help greatly in reducing bycatch. Additionally, it should be mandatory that bycatch is brought back 

to port and surrendered to ADFG. 

 

Did you develop your proposal in coordination with others, or with your local Fish and Game 

Advisory Committee? Explain.  
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